
CBH-13 Correspondence – Leah Odette 
 

 

From: Leah Odette [mailto:leahodette@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 11:33 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Comment on Measure A 5 year plan 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
I'm commenting on the Measure A five year plan. I'm dissapointed that Somerset park is not included for pickleball 

upgrades. We have at least 20 people out there twice a week playing pickleball yet so resources are being allocated 

for resurfacing (major tripping hazards), stripes or signage. Pickleball is an easy sport for all to play and why the 

city continues to ignore the demand for it is frustrating. We don't want to drive 20 minutes for courts. Please focus 

some resources in Bixby Knolls and North Long Beach. 

 

 

Leah Odette 

 


